
VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Apollo Class Made £35.00 in their cake sale 

before half term, we’ll done Apollo Class! It is the turn of 

Neptune Class tomorrow - if you are able to, please bake or 

buy some items for sale. Any volunteers to help pack or sell 

are greatly appreciated - please let Mr Smith know. 

 

The Second-hand Uniform Shop will be open tomorrow 

(Friday) outside the Community Room (weather permitting). 

We have had lots of good quality donations in the past few 

weeks so please stop by and have a look if you need to stock 

up or deal with yet another growth spurt!!  

 

Christmas Cards: The orders arrived and were sent home 

earlier this week. We know of at least one person who was 

missing part of their order - if you didn’t get all you 

ordered please bring the original artwork form to the 

School Office and we will contact the supplier. Thank you 

once again to everyone who purchased items!  

 

Christmas Family Bingo is on Thursday 28th November! If 

anyone is able to help at the event, or if you know someone 

who could contribute a raffle prize please leave your details 

with the School Office and the VSA will be in touch.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 


